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Below are some initial discussion topics and requests for input for TAC members to consider 
during the March 30, 2022 advisory committee meeting. Discussion topics, questions, and 
comments are not limited to these questions. These questions are provided to support advisory 
committee and public engagement. 
Discussion topics 

1. Removal of Stage II will likely require installation of alternative controls to maintain 
reductions in ozone precursors and toxics emissions from GDFs. These controls may be 
required at Stage I or Stage II at the GDF. Please discuss concerns/benefits to the various 
controls available. This may include: 

a.  Costs effectiveness of controls ($/tons of pollution reduced) 

b. Equipment breakage and maintenance costs  

c. Which control devices are the most effective at controlling/reducing those emissions? 

2. Is it technically feasible for a ORVR non-compatible station to convert to a compatible one? 

3. Where do you think the biggest sources of emissions from GDFs are coming from? 

4. How much lead time do you recommend DEQ provide to GDFs to properly install various 
controls?  

5. The applicability of the current rules is based on geographic area of the state (areas with 
ozone concerns) and throughput. As we show in the presentation, benzene is a concern 
throughout most of the state. Should applicability of the GDF vapor emission rules be based 
on different criteria?  

 

 

 

Alternate formats 
DEQ can provide documents in an alternate format or in a language other than English upon 
request. Call DEQ at 800-452-4011 or email deqinfo@deq.oregon.gov. 
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